UNDER SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
1100 DEFENSE PENTAGON
WASHINGTON, DC 20301-1100

APR 17 2006

COMPTROLLER

MEMORANDUM FOR SECRETARIES OF THE MILITARY DEPARTMENTS
CHAIRMAN OF THE JOINT CHIEFS OF STAFF
UNDER SECRETARIES OF DEFENSE
COMMANDERS OF THE COMBATANT COMMANDS
DIRECTOR, DEFENSE RESEARCH AND ENGINEERING
COMMANDER, U.S. SPECIAL OPERATIONS COMMAND
COMMANDER, U.S. TRANSPORTATION COMMAND
ASSISTANT SECRETARIES OF DEFENSE :
DIRECTOR, OPERATIONAL TEST AND EVALUATION
INSPECTOR GENERAL OF THE DEPARTMENT

OF DEFENSE

ASSISTANTS TO THE SECRETARY OF DEFENSE
DIRECTORS OF THE DEFENSE AGENCIES
DIRECTORS OF DOD FIELD ACTIVITIES

SUBJECT: Status of Corrective Actions for Interagency Agreements

On March 27, 2000, the Under Secretary of Defense (Comptroller) issued a
memorandum titled “Proper Use of Interagency Agreements with Non-Department of
Defense Entities Under Authorities Other Than the Economy Act.” That memorandum
directed the immediate implementation of several corrective actions and specified dates
by when the corrective actions are to be completed.

Please provide this office with an interim update on the status of your corrective
actions, to include your review of all existing interagency agreements, as of April 30 and
May 31. Your updates are due to this office 10 calendar days after the end of the month.

My point of contact is Mr. Dave Smith. He can be reached at (703) 693-6502 or

by e-mail at david.p.smith@osd.mil.

J. David Patterson
Principal Deputy



